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Comments:  

Dear Representative Gene Ward, Member of Hawaii House of Representatives: 

My name is Kazuki Mori, a student from Kalani High School.  I am in strong favor of 
SB2724, prohibiting the use of lead based paint on buildings.  From a community of 
artists and member of an art based clubs in school, we understand the health effects of 
lead-based paint, such as increase risk for cancer and cardiovascular diseases.  There 
are already cases of individuals getting lead poisoning from old buildings will lead based 
paint.  For a safer future, prohibiting lead based paint on architectures will reduce 
health-risks. 
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